“GiFICIAL RECORD COPY” MAR 1 3 1967

Nabisco Brands, Inc.
Planters Division

ATTN: Mr. C. B. Kincaid
200 Johnson Avenue
Suffolk, VA 23434

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT- REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING A MATERIAL LICENSE
APPLICATION (REFERENCE: 51427, 030-19612)

This refers to your application dated March 2, 1987, for renewal of License
No. 45-19973-01. The following additional information is needed in support of
your request:

As discussed in our telephone conversation of March 5, 1987, with Mr. C. Kincaid,
we wish to point out that the device referred to in your application is covered
under the provision of the General License in 10 CFR 31.5. Our records show that
the device covered on your expiring license is a nickel 63 foil source in
Perkin=Eimer model 330-0119 detector cell. The maximum activity permitted per
source is 15 millicuries. Please revise your renewal application for this device
or if you no longer possess the source and device, please complete the enclosed
NRC Form 314, "Certificate of Disposal.”

Our review of your application will continue upon receipt of the above
information. Please provide two copies of your reply and reference Mail Control
Number 51429.

If we do not receive a reply from you within thirty (30) calendar days from the
date of this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your
application.

If you shouid have any questions, Co not hesitate to contact me at
(404) 331-5565.

Sincerely,

Earl G. Wright
Senior License Reviewer
Nuclear Materials Safety Section

Enclosure:
NRC Form 314
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